DIEHL & PHILLIPS, P.A.

CONSULTING ENGINEERS WILLIAM C. DIEHL, P.E:
219 East Chatham Street JOHN F. PHILLIPS, P.E.
"Cary, North Carelina 27511 ALAN R, KEITH, P.E,

Telephone (919) 467-9972 — Fax (919)467-3327

July 10, 2008

Ms. Lynn Richardson

Subdivision Administrator

Chatham County Planning Department
P.O. Box 54

Pittsboro, NC 27312

Re:  Water System Approval
The Knolls Subdivision

Dear Ms. Richardson:

This letter is to confirm to you that we have received approval of the proposed water
system for the referenced subdivision from the Public Water Supply Section of the NC
Division of Environmental Health. As indicated by the attached pages printed from the
PWSS website, the Authorization to Construct was issued by Mr. Heinrich Qu on July 8,
2008. There is typically a one to two week time period between when the Authorization is
issued and when the applicant receives the approval letter.

We will forward a copy of the Authorization letter for your files when we receive it. Please
contact us if you have any questions in this matter.

Yours very truly,
Dieh! & Phillips, P.A.

g7 4

John F. Phillips, P.E.

Ce: Mr. Dan Sears
Mr. Alan Keith, P.E.



State of North Carolina

Department of Environment and Natural

Resources

Pivision of Environmental Health

Public Water Supply Section

Michael F. Easley, Governor
William G. Ross, Jr., Secretary
Terry Pierce, Director

Jessica G, Miles, Section Chief

North Carolina Public Water Supply
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This information is current as of: 7/9/2008

Plan Information

'Year Submitted: 2008
County:CHATHAM
DEH Serial No.: 08-G0983
THE KNOLLS,
FEARRINGTON PUD
Type:WATER MAIN
EXTENSION

Pws ID: 03-19-126
CHATHAM CO WATER
SYSTEM

Applicant Information
CHARLIE HORNE

P OBOX 910
PITTSBORO, NC 27312

Engineer Information
DIEHL & PHILLIPS PA
219 E CHATHAM ST
CARY, NC 27511

For projects received on or after May 1, 2005 contact:

[Name

||[Email Address

|[Phone |

|OU, HENRI

I !Heinrich.Ou@ncmail.ng:_,t_

|l919-

715-3226 |

For projects received piror to May!,2005, Identify the review engineer from the initials in the comments
column below and contact that engineer.

Initials  Review Engineer
TCC Tony Chen

SMC Siraj Chohan
DEN Doug Newhouse
ou Henri Ou

SMB Shashi Bhatta
JEC Julia Cavalier

E-mail address
tony.chen@ncmail net
siraj.chohan@ncmail.net

douglas.newhouse@ncmail.net

heinrich.ou@ncmail.net
shashi.bhattal @ncmail.net
julia.cavalier@ncmail.net

Phone Number
919/715-3231
919/715-3235
919/715-3234
919/715-3226
919/715-5857
919/715-6643

For projects with initials other than those shown above or with no initials, contact either Tony Chen or

http://www.deh.enr state.nc.us/pws/pws_reports/PlanReview/plan/plan.asp?SerialNo=08-0... 7/10/2008



Public Water Supply Section af 919/733-2321.
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Activity Date Activity Description Comments
AUTH TO CONSTRUCT

7/8/2008 ISSUED Ou

7/8/2008 APPROVAL OF PLANS WSMP 99-02125

7/8/2008 PULLED FOR REVIEW OuU

6/11/2008 APPLICATION RECEIVED  |PROJECT OPENED

Please click here to return to Public Water Supply main menu.

http://www.deh.enr.state.nc.us/pws/pws_reports/PlanReview/plan/plan.asp?SerialNo=08-0...

7/10/2008



